

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Throughout 2017, Methodist Ladies' College students in Years 7-12 will have the opportunity to participate in a variety of Physical Education activities off campus.

These activities may occur in Physical Education lessons, Year 11 and 12 recreational activities periods, or be before/after school IGSSA Sport.

At all times during these proposed activities, students will participate in safe physical pursuits, supervised by qualified teachers and instructors as required. Appropriate risk management procedures are in place for all activities and planned activities will not proceed if the assessment of the environment on the day is deemed unsafe.

Please complete the slip at the bottom of this letter to confirm your permission, or otherwise, for your daughter to participate in the off-campus activities as outlined above. The signed slip must be returned to your daughter's

mentor by 15 February 2017.
Any further queries should be directed to the Head of Physical Education, Paul Birch, on 9383 8863 or Head of Sport Jon Smedley on 9383 8802.
Regards
Paul Birch
Head of Physical Education
Please return this permission slip to your daughter's mentor by Wednesday 15 February 2017
T
give permission
do not give permission
for my daughter
Year: MMT Group:
to travel off campus by bus to participate in supervised Physical Education and Sports activities during 2017.
Signed: Date